
October Newsletter

ConferencesHomecoming Week
October 4 - Pep Rally

October 5 – Homecoming 
Football Game

Parent teacher conferences will be held on 
Tuesday, October 23 and Thursday, October 

25 for our PreK-1st students.  Your 
attendance is encouraged because it will give 

you insight into your child’s progress and 
how you can best help support the learning 
process at home.  We want to be a team 

of parents, students, and educators 
working together.

Things to Remember
1.  Class starts at 8:00 and the end of the
day is 3:00.  Arriving later or picking up early will be 
considered a tardy.  Having your child at school by 
7:50 will allow them time for their morning 
routines and socialization. Breakfast is served 
7:30-7:50.  It is important that your child be at 
school on time, prepared, and ready to learn!

2.  Please try to establish consistency in your 
child’s after school plans.  If a change is required, 
please send a note or call by 1:00.

3.  The weather is going to be changing, so                                                                     
remember to send warm coats, hats, and 
mittens on those cold days.  Please label 
belongings with your child’s name.  When items are 
lost we can easily return them if names are 
written on the tags.

4.  Your child will be bringing work home to provide 
additional practice and review of skills learned 
during the day.  Your support and assistance is 
appreciated.

As a staff, we feel privileged to be working 
with your child in our school district.  
Please contract us if you ever have
any questions or concerns.

Oct. 5 – Homecoming 

Oct. 8 – No School for Students

Oct. 9 – Last Day to Return Central Yankee 

Candle Fundraiser

Oct. 11 – Picture Day for K-1

Oct. 12 – Picture Day for Preschool

Oct. 19 – End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 23 & 25 – Parent/Teacher Conferences              

and Book Fair at Central Elementary 

Oct. 31  – Halloween Parties

Preschool – 1st Grade

Dianne Fatka, Principal

In conjunction with Homecoming Week, 
the PK-1 students will be showing their 
school spirit!  The cheerleaders will help 

our students learn a cheer for the 
Thursday night Pep Rally at Lakeview, 
along with cheers to use during other 
sporting events! On Friday, students 
are encouraged to wear our school 

colors!  We are excited for the future 
Big Reds to be involved with our 
community and school events!  

#redtogether


